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Pictured left: 
some of the 
children (with 
Lanie Sipes) 
attending the 
March Kid’s 
Club Party.   
 
The next event 
will be on 
Thursday, April 
20th to 
celebrate Earth 
Day. (beginning 
at 5 pm ) 

Saving the Planet—One Congregation at a Time 

April 22nd is Earth Day, 2017, and people will be gathering around the globe to help the 
planet entrusted to our care.  It’s about acting now, to insure that people –and the planet– 
have a future together. 
 

It’s a bit of a stretch, but on Saturday, April 22nd you are being invited to meet with Rev. 
Dr. Peggy Hinds who is the coach/facilitator helping us take faithful steps into the 
future.   

Who: Members and friends of BRPC 
What: An initial gathering to listen and learn from one another about things that 

we value and concerns we have in this community of faith 
When: Saturday, April 22nd from 8:45-11:45 am 
Where: Fellowship Hall (1722 Bardstown Road) 
Why: To bring out the best in everyone, so that our actions now can help promote 

a healthy and sustainable future 
The session has moved beyond the question of whether –or not– there’s a future for this 
congregation.  The question we want to pursue is how can we join God in creating a 
faithful future?  Our ruling elders believe our joy is to step with God into the future as 
followers of Christ.  

Exciting things are underway and we’re asking all members and friends of BRPC to be 
in on the “ground floor” of this renewal and redevelopment process for the church. 
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EASTER LILIES 
We will be ordering Easter lilies through 
the Kentuckiana Chapter of the National 
Hemophilia Foundation again this year.  
The cost is $10.00.  Please pay with 
cash/check when you order by  
completing a form and placing it in the offering plate during 
Worship or by leaving it in the church office. Make checks 
payable to Bardstown Road Presbyterian Church.   Forms 
will be in the bulletin or in the rear of the Sanctuary.  
On Easter Sunday, April 16th we will print recognitions of 
those you wish to remember or honor in the church  
bulletin.  
 

NEW BRP CHURCH MEMBERS– Welcome! 
Ernie Romans, Paul Ray, Robert & Ding Moss,  
Allen Purnell, Jr., and Cathy Moss (not pictured)  

ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING EASTER 
OFFERING 
Since 1949 Presbyterians have joined with millions of other 
Christians through One Great Hour of Sharing to share 
God’s love with those in need. Your generous gifts assist 
those affected by natural disasters, provide food to the  
hungry, and assist in helping to empower the poor and  
oppressed. 
 
The offering will be received on Palm Sunday, Easter  
Sunday and the Second Sunday of Easter.  This offering 
will help support Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.)’s Self-
Development of People (SDOP) program which provides 
grants for projects that are owned and controlled by the 
people who will benefit directly from them. Each project 
must address and correct long-term conditions that keep 
people bound by poverty and oppression. It will also help 
support the Presbyterian Disaster Assistance program and 
the Presbyterian Hunger Program. Giving to OGHS  
enables us to “overcome evil with good” so that we can all 
share in the joy of restoring lives, and helping people help 
themselves. The Hunger Program will receive 36 percent of 
the gifts, while the SDOP and Disaster Assistance will each 
receive 32 percent. We encourage people to simplify their 
lives during Lent to then benefit others. Please give  
generously. 
 

CALLING ALL GRADUATES 
Please let the church office know if  
anyone in your family is graduating this 
year—college, high school, middle or  
elementary school.  We’d like to include 
this in the newsletter. 
 

 
Bardstown Road Presbyterian  

Church  Staff 
 

  *Rev. Chris Lieberman                                             Pastor  

    Rev. Jim Brees                                    Pastoral Associate 

    Brittany Hesson                    Seminary Field Ed. Student 

  *Jeanie Grosz         Director of Music Ministries/Organist 

  *Lanie Sipes      CE Dir. for  Spiritual Growth & Mission     

  *Johanna Fears         Office Manager 

  *Doug Manier                                        Sexton/Custodian 

    Claire Detlefs                                                  Treasurer 

    Brad Harris                                    Web Master Emeritus
  
     (* compensated)  

    Editor, Johanna Fears 

 
1722 Bardstown Road    Louisville, KY 40205   

Ph: 502-451-8305 
Website: brpres.org 

      E-mail:  info@brpres.org  
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MARCH 14, 2017 SESSION SUMMARY 
We are very excited to announce that Rev. Dr. Peggy 
Hinds will be helping lead the discernment process to help 
our congregation take faithful steps into the future. 
 
An ordained Teaching Elder and Certified Christian 
Educator in the Presbyterian Church (USA), Rev. Hinds 
serves as the Interim Executive Director of the Kentucky 
Council of Churches.  She began her work with us by 
meeting with the session in March and scheduling a 
congregational gathering on Saturday, April 22

nd
.  

Please plan on attending.  Our hope is to have the highest 
level of participation possible. 
 
We need your input for the process to be successful.  And, 
we need God’s guidance!  We will also be forming prayer 
partnerships –two to three people who commit to pray 
together: 

 For the congregation, 
 For the leadership, 
 For the Spirit’s leading through this process, 
 For all outcomes to be in line with God’s will for the 

church. 
 
This is not only a highlight of a session meeting –but a 
highlight for our congregation this year.  This 
discernment process will also include: 

 Small group studies (sharing resources about visioning, 
gifts assessment, systems theory, vocation/call, 
community outreach, evangelism, etc.) 

 Conversation groups (prayer gatherings, dinners, game 
nights, etc.) 

Personal visits (meeting with individual members/families 
about the importance of their participation in the process.) 
 

By the end, the congregation will have a clearer vision for 
the future, and steps for mission and ministry that people 
are excited about taking. 
 

Desired outcomes for the discernment process include: 

 Bring people closer to God through the church. 
The process will clarify our congregational eagerness and 
energy to accept change as a means of engaging with new 
people. 
 

A Needed Conversation for all Christians! 
Talk about criminal justice reform is at a high. Much of this 
focuses on the costliness of our current system. While 
economics matter, many Christians wonder, "Where do God 
and ethics fit in?"    
In this roundtable workshop, participants will question the 
popular practice of justice and explore alternatives that are 
rooted in Christian theology. Compassion, restoration, and 
communion will be guiding emphases. The workshop is also 
set to engage highly relevant issues, such as: 

Mass incarceration: poverty and race 
"Treating" drug addiction with punishment 
The collateral consequences of conviction 
Kentucky-specific problems and solutions 

 LOUISVILLE LOCATION:  9:30 a.m. April 8, 2017,  
Shawnee Presbyterian Church, 101 S 44th St, Louisville 

HOLY WEEK OBSERVANCES 
  
Palm Sunday  
Parade on April 9 
Meet in Fellowship Hall at 

10:40 a.m. to receive your 

palm leaves  and to join the 

walk through the  

neighborhood as we   

remember Jesus’ joyful  

entry into Jerusalem.  We will return to the Sanctuary 

for Worship  at 11:00 a.m. 
 

Maundy Thursday Dinner & Worship with  
Communion on April 13 at 6 p.m. 
Remembering the “Last Supper” Jesus shared with his 

disciples during Holy Week, people will gather for a 

simple meal in Fellowship Hall.  The meal and the wor-

ship will flow together as we meet around tables and 

remember Jesus giving his followers his “New Com-

mandment.” 
  

Good Friday Service on April 14 at 8 p.m. 
A simple presentation of Lessons and Hymns telling 

the story of Christ’s passion.  We will experience the 

story of Jesus’ last hours as the drama of his betrayal, 

trial and death unfold.  It puts us into the story – as we 

await Easter morning and new life.   

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 
 
 

Celebration of the Resurrection: Service of  
Worship with Communion on April 16 
A Celebration of the Resurrection (with Communion).  
We will hear the story of the resurrection of Jesus and 
how his friends moved from fear to joy, then to a  
deeper understanding of who Jesus was and how he 
was calling them –and us– to live.   This is also the 
Sunday for the One Great Hour of Sharing offering to 
be received. 
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Presbyterian Women’s Circles  
The 2016-2017 Horizons Bible Study is “Who is Jesus? 
What a Difference a Lens Makes,” by Judy Yates Siker, 
a teaching elder in the PC(USA) and a New Testament 
instructor at Loyola Marymount University. You are  
invited to join either of BRP’s two circles to explore this 
thought-provoking material. The Morning Circle will meet 
Tuesday, April 11, at 11:00 A.M. in the Club Room, under 
the leadership of Joe Anne Overstreet. The Evening  
Circle will meet Thursday, April 20, at 7:00 P.M. at the 
home of Alicia Bloos, to discuss Lesson Eight; this  
self-guided circle is coordinated by Alicia Bloos. New  
members and visitors are always welcome to join both 
circles. Contact Joe Anne or Alicia (454-5259) for more 
information or to request a study book. 
 

MISSION COMMITTEE NEWS 
Easter Baskets 
We need your help to care for our less-fortunate  
neighbors. We are collecting food to provide an Easter 
meal for the HCM families we served at Christmas. We 
hope you can show your generosity once again. Visit the 
Easter egg tree in Fellowship Hall and pick up tags  
showing the needed food items. Return food items by 
Palm Sunday, April 9. Monetary donations are also  
welcome to help with the purchase of perishable items. 
Please call Alicia Bloos if you can help with this  
project—sorting and bagging food, purchasing  
perishables, delivering baskets. 
 
News from Highlands Community Ministries – Did 
you know…? 

 HCM’s Highlands Youth Recreation is partnering with 
Kentucky Refugee Ministries, sponsoring 25 refugee 
children to participate in HYR sports teams free of  
charge. Volunteers are needed to help transport  

      children to Saturday games. Call HCM is you can 
      help. 

 Senior Adult Day Health Care has moved to sunnier, 
more spacious quarters at the Altenheim. A Grand 
Opening is being planned for some time in May. 

 Around 250 children are served each month in Child 
Care programs at three sites.  

 In the Individual and Family Assistance Program 
(IFAP), over 200 households have used the Food 
Pantry each month so far in 2017. Volunteers are 
needed to assist in the food pantry. 

HCM FIRST SUNDAY DONATIONS 
BRPC will continue the program of collecting specific 
food items for the HCM food pantry on the first Sunday of 
each month.  There is a plastic tote in Fellowship Hall 
where you may place the requested items.  We will  
collect cans of soup and canned meats (tuna, beef, 
chicken).   Thank you in advance for your continued 
compassion for the less-fortunate.   
 

Fifth Sunday Offering 
The April 30, 2017, Fifth Sunday Offering has been  
designated by the Mission Committee for Cedar Ridge 
Camp for their Summer Camp Scholarship Fund.  
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PRESBYTERIAN DISASTER ASSISTANCE 
This spring Mid Kentucky Presbytery churches are  
participating in a Presbyterian Disaster Assistance project. 
Churches are asked to collect hygiene supplies and pack 
hygiene kits to assist people whose communities are  
devastated by flood, fire, and tornado, with a goal of 1,000 
hygiene kits. The project will be part of Louisville Mayor 
Greg Fischer’s Give a Day week of caring in April 2017. 
 

There are three ways you can help: 

 Send a check for supplies to Strathmoor Presbyterian 
Church, 2201 Hawthorne Ave., Louisville, KY 40205 by 
April 1. Write Disaster Kits on the memo line.  

      Volunteers will purchase the supplies needed. 

 Bring supplies and/or completed kits to Strathmoor on 
Monday, April 24, from 10 A.M. to 1 P.M. Please deliver 
items in the cardboard boxes in which reams of paper 
are sold.  80-100 boxes will be needed. To prepare 
each kit, we need: 

        - One gallon ziplock bag 
        - Wash cloth  
        - Hand towel 
        - 10 bandaids 
        - Toothbrush in original package 
        - Bath-size bar of unscented soap in original wrapper 
        - Nail clipper 
        - Wide-tooth comb 

 Help assemble hygiene kits on Saturday, April 29, from  
      1 – 3 P.M. at Strathmoor. 

*If desired, checks and items may be brought to BRP, 
and delivery to Strathmoor will be arranged.   

 

Please consider how you can help, and invite outside 
groups—Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts, service clubs, school 
groups, etc., to join us in this endeavor.  

 

Donated items should be placed in the marked boxes 
in Fellowship Hall and the sanctuary. Contact Alicia Bloos, 
454-5259, for more information or to volunteer. 

 
Cedar Ridge Camp 

Easter Egg Hunt 
Bring the kids to Cedar Ridge for the annual Easter Egg 
Hunt on Saturday, April 15, 2:30 P.M. Enjoy cookie  
decorating, hay rides, face painting, and carnival games 
2:30-3:00 and an Easter egg hunt for children up to age 12 
from 3:00-3:30 P.M. 

Summer Camps 
Attention Parents and Grandparents: Information about 
fabulous summer camp opportunities is hot off the press! 
Now is the time to enroll your child! Openings are available 
for both residential camps and day camps at Cedar Ridge 
Camp, the camp and conference center of Mid-Kentucky 
Presbytery located right here in Louisville!  Various camps 
are offered for children ages 7-16.  Check out opportunities 
and register on the camp website, 
www.cedarridgecamp.com. 
BRP is offering partial scholarships, and in addition,  
Presbyterians can get $50 off per child by registering 
online and using the coupon code "Presbyterian" when they 
check out. Also, Cedar Ridge Camp offers scholarship 
help. Contact Alicia Bloos for more information.  
 

http://www.cedarridgecamp.com
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NEWS FOR CHILDREN, YOUTH,  
& YOUNG ADULTS 

I love April. The weather is starting to get warmer, flowers 
are in bloom, the sun is out longer…and there is an  
excitement in the air because summer is right around the 
corner.  
 
There is a lot to celebrate in April…especially the promise 
and new life that we find in Jesus’ resurrection! A time to 
say “Alleluia”…a time to remember the mystery that is 
God…a time to hope.  
 
So, I will not write a lot this month, but I will leave you with 
a passage from Scripture and a question to ponder… 

 
1 Peter 1:3-9 (NRSV) 

3 
Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

By his great mercy he has given us a new birth into a living 
hope through the resurrection of Jesus Christ from the 
dead, 

4 
and into an inheritance that is imperishable, unde-

filed, and unfading, kept in heaven for you, 
5 
who are being 

protected by the power of God through faith for a salvation 
ready to be revealed in the last time. 

6 
In this you rejoice, 

even if now for a little while you have had to suffer various 
trials, 

7 
so that the genuineness of your faith—being more 

precious than gold that, though perishable, is tested by 
fire—may be found to result in praise and glory and honor 
when Jesus Christ is revealed. 

8 
Although you have not 

seen
 
him, you love him; and even though you do not see 

him now, you believe in him and rejoice with an indescrib-
able and glorious joy, 

9 
for you are receiving the outcome 

of your faith, the salvation of your souls. 
 

Where do you see/find living hope? 

 
KIDS! 

Kids' Club: We will have an Earth Day Party from 5-6PM 
in the Club Room on Thursday, April 20th (grades  
K-5th)! Conversation about how God calls us to care for 
the Earth, games, songs, a craft, and snacks. Weather 
permitting, we will spend some time outside. 
Kids' Club meets the 3rd Thursday of each month! 
 
Easter in the Park: There will be an Easter egg hunt for 
kids who are in 5

th
 grade and younger at Hogan’s Fountain 

in Cherokee Park on Saturday, April 15
th

 at 10AM!  
Breakfast begins at 9AM.  
 
Kids' Choir: Every Sunday from 12-12:30PM directly  
following worship! 
For more information, contact Jeanie Grosz. 
 
 
We will have Kids’ Worship Enrichment during the 
worship service on Sunday, April 30th! 

 

 
 
 

YOUTH! 
Youth Group: All grades (6th-12th) meet every  
Sunday night from 6-7PM in the Youth Room (April 2, 
9, 23)! Here are some important dates to keep in 
mind... 

 
Saturday, April 15

th
  

EASTER IN THE PARK – We will be hiding Easter 
eggs for the kids’ egg hunt! Please arrive at Hogan’s 
Fountain in Cherokee Park by 9:30AM to help hide 
eggs. Breakfast begins at 9AM. 

 
Sunday, April 16

th
  

EASTER SUNDAY – NO YOUTH GROUP OR 
YOUTH CHOIR! 

 
Sunday, April 30

th
  

APRIL CRAZE DAY! 
Celebrate the last day of April with some crazy games 
and challenges! We will have lunch in Fellowship Hall 
at noon, and then head to the riverfront around 1PM (if 
it is rainy, we will stay in Fellowship Hall). Once we 
arrive at the riverfront, be ready for games with a twist 
– you won’t want to miss this! We will return to the 
church by 4PM.  
Wear something that you don’t mind getting dirty -  
Permission slips are required. 
 
 

Saturday July 8th - Sunday July 16th 
AMEN St. Louis Youth Mission Trip (8th-12th graders)! 
We have reserved our spot for the second week of 
July – there is still time to let me know, if you’d like to 
attend! 
 
Youth Choir: All grades (6th-12th) meet Sunday 
nights from 7-8PM in the Choir Room (April 2, 9, 23). If 
you are interested in doing a vocal, instrumental, or 
dance solo, duet, or trio - contact Jeanie Grosz for 
more information. 

 

YOUNG ADULTS! 
Join us on Tuesday, April 11th from 6-8PM at Lanie 
& Mike's house (4002 Hope Ct.) for dinner and filling 
Easter eggs for the Easter in the Park Breakfast! 
We will also decorate some eggs to take home! 
Please contact Lanie at lanie.sipes@gmail.com for 
more information. 
Peace and Love, Lanie Sipes 
CE Director for Spiritual Growth and Mission 

 
 
 



EASTER BREAKFAST 
BREAKFAST IN THE PARK—SATURDAY, April 15, 
9:00 –11 a.m. at Hogan’s Fountain 
 
Once again, it is time for our annual Easter Breakfast at 
Hogan’s Fountain in Cherokee Park.  Becky Shafer is 
the Communication Coordinator – so please let her 
know how you can help at 895-0095 or email at 
ssrhshaf@bellsouth.net or call the church office.  
 
The Breakfast consists of fruit, orange juice, egg 
casserole, bacon, sausage, milk and donuts.  The cost 
for us to use Hogan’s Fountain for the morning is $150.  
We will welcome donations at the time of the breakfast 
to help cover the cost of the use of the park as well as 
food and supplies for the breakfast.  Youth of the 
church have agreed to be our “Easter Bunny 
Assistants” – they will fill and hide the eggs for the 
children’s egg hunt beginning at 10:00 a.m. 
 

There are many ways to help; please consider 
volunteering for one or more items listed below, and 
join in to enjoy the beauty of creation, the fellowship of 
a meal shared with our Church family, and the joy of 
Easter. 
 
Possible items to bring: 
Fruit, Juice, Donuts, Milk, Egg Casserole, Bacon and/or 
sausage. You can also volunteer to: 
-help cook meat Saturday morning;       
-buy and set up milk and orange juice; 
-would you like to be a conversation leader? 
-help clean up 
-if you need transportation, it will be provided    

 
 Directions 

From I-64, take the Grinstead Dr. exit and then turn (left 
if coming from I-64W, or right if coming from I-64E) 
onto Grinstead Dr. Take a left (almost immediately) at 
the light onto Lexington Rd. Take the next right into the 
park. The road will eventually turn into a one-way 
scenic loop. Follow this loop to the top of the second 
hill to Hogan's Fountain. 
 
From I-65, take the exit for Eastern Pkwy and follow it 
to the east over Bardstown Rd. until it "dead ends" at a 
traffic circle at the entrance to the park. Go "straight" 
through the traffic circle and get on the one-way scenic 
loop. Hogan's Fountain will be at the top of the next hill. 
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BATTERIES  
What do you do with all the used 
batteries from household  
appliances, toys, phones, hearing 
aids, and other things around the 
house?  The Green Team at BRP 
recommends that you hang on to 
them for a couple more 
months.  We will be collecting 
them once again in April and May to take to the Metro  
Hazardous Waste facility. 
  
A box is in Fellowship Hall in April and May for all your  
discarded batteries.  So, hang on to them until then, and 
then we will get them out of your hair! 
Bill Bowman 
 

DERBY DAY PARTY 
Are you ready for our annual Derby  
Party?  It will be held Saturday, May 6, at 
the home of Linda and Bill Bowman, 2623 
Valletta Rd.  We will begin about 4:00, have 
lots of fun, sing "My Old Kentucky Home," 
and watch the races. Come and enjoy the good times and 
good food.  This is for the whole family, so bring your  
children, lawn chairs, and a dish to serve 8 - 10 people.  
Linda Bowman 

GIVE-A-DAY 
We encourage people to love God and neighbors, which 
is made real in personal acts of compassion and practical 
care.  One opportunity to extend this community of love is 
coming up in April.  Louisville has begun a Give-A-Day 
volunteer initiative which will be from April 15-23 this 
year.  Mayor Fischer has said, “Whether you give an hour 
or a day, donate a canned good, give blood, volunteer at a 
local non-profit agency or simply do a good deed for a 
neighbor, you can make a difference.”  Folks at BRP are 
encouraged to participate.  For more information about 
volunteering or submitting a volunteer project check the 
website: http://mygiveaday.com/ 

http://mygiveaday.com/


SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

    
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

1 
8—Noon 
Farmer’s Market 
 
 

2 
9:30 a.m. Sunday 
School 
10:30 Fellowship  
11 a.m. Worship 
Rev. Lieberman 
preaching 
6 pm Youth  
 

3 4 
 
9:30 a.m. Staff Mtg 
 
 

5 
 
 
7:30 pm Choir 

6 
 
Noon HCM Lenten 
Luncheon at Deer 
Park Baptist 
 
 
 
 

7 
 
 
 

8 
8-Noon, Farmers 
Market 
 
 
 

9 Palm Sunday 

 9:30 a.m.  Sunday 
School 
10:30 Fellowship  
10:40  Palm Parade 
11 a.m. Worship 
Rev. Lieberman 
preaching 
6 pm Youth 
 

10 11 
11:00 a.m. Day  
Circle,  Club Room 
1:30 pm Souper 
Sisters 
6-8pm Young Adults 
at Lanie & Mike’s 
7 pm Mission  
Committee Mtg 

12 
 
 
 
 
7:30 pm Choir 

13  
 
6 p.m. Maundy 
Thursday Service 
 
7 p.m. Evening Circle  
at home of  Alicia 
Bloos 

 

14 
 
8 p.m. Good Friday 
Service 

 
Lilies delivered 
 

 
 

15 
8-Noon, Farmer’s 
Market 
 
 
9-11 a.m. Easter 
Breakfast at Hogan’s 
Fountain & Easter 
Egg Hung 

16 Easter Sunday 

Communion 
9:30 a.m.  
Sunday School 
10:30 Fellowship  
11 a.m. Worship  
Rev. Lieberman 
preaching 

17 18 
9:30 a.m. Staff 
Meeting 
 
7 p.m. Session  
Meeting 

19 
 
 
 
 
7:30 pm Choir 
 
 

20 
 
5-6pm Kids’ Club– 
Earth Day Party 
 
7pm Worship Team 
Meeting  
 

21 
Newsletter deadline 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22 
8-Noon, Farmer’s 
Market 
 

8:45-11:45 am  
Congregational 
Event 
 

23 Communion 

9:30 a.m.  Sunday 
School 
10:30 Fellowship  
11 a.m. Worship 
Brittany Hesson 
preaching 
6 pm Youth  

24 25 
Print newsletter 
 

26 
 
 
7:30 pm Choir 

27 
 
 
 
 
 

28 29 8-Noon, 

Farmer’s Market 
 
 

30 9:30 a.m.  

Sunday School 
10:30 Fellowship  
11 a.m. Worship 
5th Sun. Offering, 
Cedar Ridge 
Noon Youth Lunch 
& Riverfront 

      

April 2017 

JCPS Spring Break—April 3—April 7 

Rev. Lieberman is on Study Leave from April 24 to April 30 

Kids' Choir: Every Sunday from  
12-12:30PM directly following  
worship! For more information, contact 
Jeanie Grosz. 

Youth Choir: All grades (6th-12th) meet 
Sunday nights from 7-8PM in the Choir 
Room (April 2, 9, 23). If you are interested 
in doing a vocal, instrumental, or dance 
solo, duet, or trio - contact Jeanie Grosz 
for more information. 



 Celebrating 111+ Years of Ministry        1906-2017 
We are a church of ordinary people caring for one another  

as we respond to God’s call for a just and sustainable world. 

Bardstown Road Presbyterian Church 

1722 Bardstown Road 

Louisville, KY 40205 

 
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS  

April 2           9:30 a.m.     Sunday School  
         10:30 a.m.         Fellowship Time 
            11:00 a.m.     Worship Service, Rev. Lieberman preaching 
(4/2, 9, 23)    6-7:00 p.m.    Youth Group, Youth Choir 
April 3—7         JCPS Spring Break   
April 4        9:30 a.m.    Staff Meeting 
April 5, 12, 19 26       7:30 p.m.    Chancel Choir        
April 9        9:30 a.m.    Sunday School  
          10:30 a.m.       Fellowship Time 
       10:40 a.m.    Palm Parade 
            11:00 a.m.     Worship Service (Palm Sunday), Rev. Lieberman preaching 
April 11     11:00 a.m.     Day Circle meets in the Club Room 
        1:30 p.m.    Souper Sisters 
              7:00 p.m.    Mission Committee Meeting 
April 13            6:00 p.m.   Maundy Thursday Service     
April 14        8:00 p.m.   Good Friday Service 
April 15        9-11 a.m.   Easter breakfast and egg hunt at Hogan’s Fountain 
April 16              9:30 a.m.    Sunday School 
        10:30 a.m. Fellowship Time 
            11:00 a.m.    Worship Service (Easter Sunday with communion), Rev. Lieberman preaching 
April 18        9:30 a.m.   Staff Meeting 
        7:00 p.m.   Session Meeting 
April 20        5:00 p.m.   Kids’ Club Earth Day Party 
        7:00 p.m.   Worship Team Meeting 
       7:00 p.m.    Evening Circle at home Alicia Bloos 
April 22  8:45-11:45 a.m.    Congregational Event with Rev. Dr. Peggy Hinds 
April 23              9:30 a.m.        Music and Sunday School 
        10:30 a.m. Fellowship Time 
            11:00 a.m.    Worship Service with Communion, Brittany Hesson preaching 
Rev. Lieberman is on vacation from April 24 to April 30        
April 30   9:30 a.m.        Music and Sunday School 
        10:30 a.m. Fellowship Time 
            11:00 a.m.    Worship Service (5th Sunday Offering-Cedar Ridge)  
      Noon    Youth Lunch and Riverfront 
 

For those with phones or  
devices with scan readers, you can scan 
the image above and it will open the 
BRP website. For others, the web page 
is at www.brpres.org 

Kids' Choir: Every Sunday from  
12-12:30PM directly following  
worship! For more information, contact 
Jeanie Grosz. 


